
  

WAYNE TOWNSHIP MEETING 
JANUARY 6, 2025 

 
The Wayne Township Board of Supervisors held a meeting on January 6, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., at the 
Wayne Township Municipal Building, with James B. Maguire, David W. Calhoun, and Terry Condo 
present. 
  
Also in attendance: Linda Calhoun, Carl Bathurst, and John Noltee 
   
Public Participation 
 
None. 
 
Approval of Meeting Minutes 
 

Chairman Maguire asked if there were any questions on the December 16, 2024, meeting minutes, 
there being none, Supervisor Calhoun made a motion to approve the minutes as presented; seconded 
by Supervisor Condo, MCU. 
 
Approval of Treasurer’s Report 
 

Supervisor Calhoun made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as submitted; seconded by 
Supervisor Condo, MCU. 
 

Recreation Committee  
 
Linda Calhoun of the Recreation Committee reported that all the activities for the Christmas Holiday 
were very successful as well as the membership drive held on Election Day in November. 
 
Linda also reported that the Recreation Committee is also working on updating the By-Laws. 
 
Zoning Officer’s Report 
 
Zoning Officer Terry Crawford was not present at the meeting. 
 
Monthly Engineer’s Report 
 

John Segursky, P.E., was not present for the meeting. 
 
Police Report 
 
Pine Creek Township Police Chief Dave Winkleman was not present for the meeting. 
 
Old Business: 
 
New Zoning Ordinance 
Nuisance Ordinance 
Burning Ordinance 
 
Discussion of the new Zoning Ordinance, Nuisance Ordinance and Burning Ordinance was tabled. 
 
First Quality/Wayne Township Landfill Subdivision 
 
Supervisor Condo made a motion to approve the First Quality/Wayne Township Landfill Subdivision 
prepared by CDR Maguire; seconded by Supervisor Calhoun, MCU. 
 
 



  

Bowmaster Property 
 
Supervisor Condo reported that he will make an appointment with Code Enforcement Officer Terry 
Crawford to walk through the Bowmaster Property to determine what additional cleanup is necessary. 
 
New Business: 
 
None. 
 
Approval of Invoices 
 

Supervisor Calhoun made a motion to approve the invoices as submitted, seconded by Supervisor 
Condo, MCU. 
 
Adjournment 
 

Supervisor Calhoun moved to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Supervisor Condo, MCU.  
 

Supervisor Maguire adjourned the meeting at 7:25 p.m. 
               

               Respectfully submitted, 
 

                        Darlene S. Macklem 

         _______________________________          
               Darlene S. Macklem, Secretary 
 
 
   


